
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
NEWSLETTER 02—Friday 12th September 2025 

Hedgehogs -  Have been exploring circles and spirals in art using chalks, char-
coal and water soluble pens 
 
Foxes—  Have been exploring light and dark—where is dark in the school?  What 
sources of light are there? 
 
Squirrels - Have been exploring typography in computing 
and how to use an atlas in geography. 
 
Badgers - Have been researching the Grand Canyon in 
geography and playing with rhythms in music. 

After School Club—Have been having fun on the balance 
bikes 
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As many hands build a house; many hearts make a school.  

This is our school strap line. It is linked to the story of the wise man 

and the foolish man from the book of Matthew.  

We will be working on this story over the next few weeks. It focuses on 
resilience. Everyone is included and needed to make Leeds and 

Broomfield the school it is.  



 

 

Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Nyla (Empathy & Respect) 

Foxes— Nevaeh (Respect & Resilience) 

Squirrels— Solomon (Resilience) 

Badgers — Evie (Resilience & Empathy) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Mattie 

Foxes— Mabel 

Squirrels— Dolly 

Badgers— Frankie 

 

Reminder that long hair must be tied up at all times - half up and half 

down is allowed.  

Jewellery on non PE days should be minimal. A watch, stud ear rings 

or small hoops, a small bracelet, a small necklace.  

ONLY fruit snacks are allowed at first break time. YrR - 2 this is provid-
ed by the government. Y3 - 6 please provide your child with a fruit 

snack if you would like them to have one.  

We are entering the time of year of sickness and 

diarrhoea—if your child has been sick or has di-

arrhoea they are required to be off school for 48 

hours from the last time they were sick or had di-

arrhoea.  This is in line with the NHS guidelines 

which we have to follow. 



Future Dates: 

Monday 15th September—Flu vaccine 

Friday 12th September and Tuesday 16th September—Bikeability for 
those in Year 6 who have signed up 

Thursday 18th September—Year 6 start swimming lessons 

Wednesday 24th September—Individual and Sibling School Photos 

Friday 26th September—MacMillan Coffee morning and FOLSA 
AGM followed by new Reception Parents welcome meeting at 10am 

Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th October—Parents Evening  

Friday 17th October—End of Term 1 

Monday 27th October—Term 2 Starts 

Friday 21st November—Parent Resilience Workshop at 9:30am 

Wednesday 3rd—Friday 5th Dec—Bowles Residential for those who have signed up 

Friday 19th December—End of Term 2 

     

School Tours for prospective Reception for admission September 2026 

Wednesday 17th September 10-11am    Friday 17th October 10-11am 

Friday 19th Septermber10-11am    Thursday 30th October 10-11am 

Tuesday 23rd September 10-11am    Monday 3rd November 10-11am 

Wednesday 1st October 2-3pm    Wednesday 12th November 10-11am 

Friday 3rd October 2-3pm     Tuesday 18th November 2-3pm 

 

PE days 

Hedgehogs—Monday and Friday 

Foxes—Monday and Friday 

Squirrels—Tuesday and Thursday 

Badgers—Wednesday and swimming on Thursday 

 
 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  


